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BVC Spotlight: Year-End Recital	
June 22nd at 2:00 PM | Farquhar Auditorium	
 	
Join us for BVC Spotlight, our highly anticipated year-
end recital celebrating the incredible dedication and 
growth of our students over the past season. Featuring 
dancers from our Recreational Division, Intensive 
Division, and Aspirant Program, this showcase 
highlights the full spectrum of our training — from the 
charm of our tiniest three-year-olds taking the stage for 
the first time, to the inspiring solo performances from 
our Intensive students who earned gold medals across 
British Columbia 
and have received 
acceptances to 
some of the most 
prestigious ballet 
schools in the 
world.	

 	
Come celebrate a beautiful afternoon of dance and 
witness the passion, talent, and joy that make BVC so 
special!	

BV’s new season will be a voyage to feed your heart 
and fuel your imagination.	
A world premiere of Aladdin, Nutcracker (Pro Max), a 
surreal triple bill, and closing with a new Alice in 
Wonderland!	
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